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City of  Austin         
Human Resources Department 
P.O. Box 1088, Austin, TX 78767              
(512) 974-3215, Fax (512) 974-3209 
 

Mark Washington, HR - Director 
Mark.Washington@austintexas.gov  
 
October 14, 2014 
 
 
Michael Kanin 
specialkanin@gmail.com 
 
 
RE: Public Information Request # 22838 
 
Dear Mr. Kanin: 
 
I am writing in response to your Public Information Request dated September 29, 
2014, regarding how many temporary employees will work for COA in the years 
2012, 2013, 2014 and how many are projected to work in 2015, as well as how 
many to them make less than $11.50 an hour. 
 
The Human Resources Department, Information Systems division, has gathered 
the information requested as follows: 
 

Total Temp Info 
Year Temp Count

2012 3,586

2013 3,947

2014 (as of 10/10/2014) 4,595
      

< $11.50 per Hour 
Year Temp Count 

2012 2,498 
2013 2,744 

2014 (as of 10/10/2014) 3,287  
 
Projected information for temps in 2015 will not be reflected because we have no 
mechanism to calculate or assume the number of employees or work needed on an 
annual basis. 
 
If you have questions or wish to discuss this further, you may contact me at 512-
974-3215, or via email at mecia.griffin@austintexas.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mecia L. Griffin 
Public Information Request – SPOC 
City of Austin – Human Resources Department 


